
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I’m Mr Bryn McGrath and I’d like to introduce myself as the new Tutor of 8C taking 
over from the amazing Mrs Gelder whose reputation I hope to live up to! 
 
I was previously Form Tutor to a class from Year 7 right up to Year 11 and in all 
likelihood will tutor 8C right up to Year 11 as well. 
 
I have met with Mrs Gelder a few times to discuss and get to know a little about 
everyone in the Form, and have had the pleasure of teaching many of them 
Geography myself, however I look forward to learning about them all first-hand and 
supporting them as the year progresses. In the meantime if there is anything you 
would like to let me know about your child please feel free to drop me an email at 
bmcgrath@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk, or if there’s anything I can support with 
or let you know please drop me a line as well! 
 
If you don’t email me beforehand I look forward to meeting you officially at the Meet 
the Tutor Event on Monday 13th of September where we can discuss plans for the 
year ahead and how we can help your child on their own specific journey. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mr Bryn McGrath 
Tutor of 8C 
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